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Dear Parents,

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children will be attending a workshop held by Lancashire Hawks & Owls, on Monday 20th November, which will tie in with this term’s science topic’s. 

During the workshop, the children will learn all about the various Owl’s and other Birds of Prey, their habitats and other interesting facts relating to the different species, also, how these birds are becoming endangered due to today’s environment. 

Both experts visiting the school rehabilitate and protect Owls and Birds of Prey, and visit St John’s on a regular basis.  
We are asking for a donation of £2 per child to help cover the cost of the visit.

Any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s teacher in school. 


Thank you,

I enclose a £2.00 donation towards the cost of the Lancashire Hawks & Owls workshop on Monday 20th November. 
Childs Name. ______________________________Class _________
Signed ________________________________________
